
From: "Michael Firsick" <michael.firsick@po.state.ct.us> 
To: eRCR1 @nrc.gov> 
Date: 5/13/04 1 :50PM 
Subject: Re: ABB EA 

Randy, 

Our agency has completed our review of this EA. Our only comment is that an incorrect date was placed 
in the document. I believe you stated that the date issue was already found and corrected. 

>>> "Randolph Ragland" eRCR1 @nrc.gov> 05/07/04 04:35PM >>> 
Mike, 

I will be in next week so I am available for any questions you might have on the EA for ABB Prospects, 
Inc.'s CE Windsor, CT facility. Headquarters, with Amir's help, provided me some comments, and I am 
addressing those now. Nothing major. They wanted more detail on truck traffic and how personnel doses 
were estimated. 

Do you know what your schedule will be for completion? 

Thanks, 

Randolph Ragland 
61 0-337-5083 
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